
 Announcement on Temporarily Suspension of 

 RMB Pre-settlement and RMB Direct Remittance 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

Bank of China (Thai) Public Company Limited (the “Bank”) will temporarily suspend the 

RMB Pre-Settlement and the RMB Direct Remittance services on 10th June 2024, Chinese 

Dragon Boat Festival.  

We apologize for any inconveniences may cause. 

 

Bank of China (Thai) Public Company Limited  

                                                                                                                               5th June 2024 


